«СНЕЖНАЯ КОРОЛЕВА»

Рождественский спекталь школы АЗБУКА

9 декабря. 3.30

Dear parents,

We look forward to welcoming you to the School's production of The Snow Queen on Thursday 9th December at 3.30pm (doors will open from 3.15pm).

We remind you that school children should come to school at 12pm that day.

Please make sure your child brings their costume to school **before** our **dress rehearsal on Thursday 2nd December**.

Please also help your child to learn their lines with expression and actions.

Новогодние концерты. Правила посещения школы/детского сада.

All parents are expected to:

TECT – undertake a COVID antigen test on the day of the concert (tests are widely available to order for free or may be obtained from a pharmacy)

MACKA - wear face-covering at all times while on-premises

OBPABOTKA PYK - use sanitising gel as you enter the school

БАХИЛЫ - wear overshoes (there is a box outside the hall)

ОДИН ГОСТЬ – We strongly advise that only ONE person per family attend.

ФОТО И ВИДЕОСЪЕМКА ЗАПРЕЩЕНА –

The use of mobile phones for parents and visitors is forbidden on AZBUKA premises. Therefore, please do not use your phones for any purpose during your visit.

A professional recording will be made at both concerts. The videos will be professionally edited and made available for purchase (download) afterwards for £10.

Link to order free lateral-flow tests https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests